TOWN OF TAMWORTH

SELECTMEN’S MEETING
February 25, 2019

Town Offices

Present: Chairman Gray, Selectmen Poirier, Ricker, Farnum & Mason, Town Administrator
McWhirter

Chairman Gray called the meeting to order at 11:00am.
The board met to review the corrected NH 2019 MS 636 Proposed Budget.

Chairman Gray made a motion to approve and sign the M§636 as corrected. The
motion was seconded by Selectman Poirier and passed unanimously.

At 11:20am, Selectman Farnum made a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was
seconded by Selectman Poirier and passed unanimously.

Respectfully Submitted,

Darlene McWhirter
Town Administrator
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